380 Franklin Turnpike
‘Mahwah, N.J. 07430"
(201) 529-1771

'fJanuary 17, 1984

Frank StOneson
“Executive- Director -
”DIOCESE OF THE ARMENIAN CHURCH
630 Second Avenue -

‘New York, N Y. 10016 =

vear Frank:

Th;s letter 1s a belated response to your letter of
NOvember 11,1983 in which you outline the Steward-
8hlp program for the Dlocese and St. Vartan's
Cathedral. ,

nclosed is a check for $3,000.00 for this program.
gI feel confident that this money will be put to good
;use.v The work that you have done has been outstand-

'lrilng in my mind, and I hope that you will continue to

h prov1de the leadershlp that you have in the past.
'ﬁBest wishes for a ‘happy new year.

,§incere1y,

/

/L

ob Buchakian
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